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STATEMENT: Carlsbad, Eddy County flooding 
 
Carlsbad, NM – Today House Republican Leader Jim Townsend (R-Artesia) and State Representative 
Cathrynn Brown (R-Carlsbad) issued the following joint statement regarding flooding in Eddy County: 
“We are deeply concerned about the flooding in Eddy County. We strongly urge our community to take 
notice of any road closures and evacuations. Please follow instructions from officials and do not put 
yourself or others in dangerous situations during the storm. We will continue to follow updates on the 
storm, flooding and any closures and evacuations. Our thoughts and prayers are with our Eddy County 
communities and we will assist in any way possible as the storm passes and water recedes.” 
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